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4151        Special Release          23 January, 2019 

 

NOTICE 

 

REHABILITATION OF ROADS AND CAR PARK 
 

This is to inform the University community that rehabilitation and 

construction works would soon commence in the following areas: 

 

(i) Crowther Lane 

(ii) Liard Road 

(iii) Botanical Garden Car Park 

 

The Works and Maintenance Department is, therefore, soliciting the support 

of all concerned to facilitate speedy completion of the projects. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar  
 

 


